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Good morning Ben,

This is a formal request for FAA review of Working Paper #1 including draft Chapter 3, Aviation Activity Forecasts. We
have prepared a consolidated package with a memorandum outlining the updates to Working Paper #1 based on PAC
review, as well as the received PAC letters including the Planning Team’s responses. Additionally, we’ve included the
PAC and Open House meeting summaries that include PAC comments with Planning Team responses.

The attached review package will be uploaded to the project website for public information.
Please let us know if you have any questions as you review Working Paper #1.
Thank you,

ENGINETERING
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